
GREENS COMMITTEE MINUTES 

JUNE 4TH 2019 

Meeting called to order by chair Vern Duggan 

 Members: Mary Lou Trautmann, Budd Morrow, Gary Yando, Vern Duggan, Ed Irvin, Sheila 

Nokes and Ann Johnson 

Members Absent: Gayle Wilcox, Tom Taylor, Ron Edwards & Lance Levine 

Staff: CAM Roger Milliman and Jason Howerton and Elen G 

Guest: Nancy Milliman, Don Hautala, Renie and Dean Dyson, Robbie Alberts & Nadine Dunning 

Minutes: Mary Lou Trautmann made a motion to approve the May minutes and Ed Irvin 

second. Motion passed with no nays. 

Greens Report: Jason reported maintenance is keeping up with work while one staff short. 

Compressor at cart cleaning station went down. A new one was purchased and things and back 

up and running. The Bunker on hole #5 has been repaired. Staff is still working on OB stakes. 

Golfers seem to be avoiding the Cart Signs so the Greens crew would like to see some 

consequences for those who are continually breaking the course rules. This applies to the public 

as well as our members. Holes 2 and 3 do have signs directing carts both left and right. 

Discussion ensued regarding the course rules and how to address the issue.  It was also brought 

to our attention people are feeding the crows. Please refrain from doing this. The Ladies 

Shamrock tournament is next Wednesday and the course is ready. 

There will be a ribbon cutting celebration for the opening of the new and improved #7 green on 

Tuesday June 11 at 2:00 with cake and Ice cream after. 

CAM Report: Roger reported the golf course is tracking its income and from a year ago we have 

increased the golf course revenue. Things are looking up. The Greens Budgets committee is 

working with Roger on the budget for 2020. 

Marketing Update: Nancy Milliman reported, Lake Limerick is now in the Shelton Visitors Guide 

and the Forest Festival info. The Golf Coupon in the Shelton Journal with start this week. We 

also have an ad in the Inside Golf Magazine. 

Don Hautala was voted in as new member of the Greens Committee. 

Budd Morrow made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Mary Lou Trautmann second. Motion 

passed with no nays. 

Next Greens Meeting will be July 9, 2019 at 2:00 

Respectfully Submitted by Sheila Nokes 


